

COUNTY SUPERVISOR PHIL DOUGHERTY says:

"You have better things to do with YOUR money than give it to the government!"

"Thats why I'm SUPPORTING PHIL'S re-election." ~Dr. Gary B. Blodgett

- Assistant Majority Leader, Iowa House of Representatives: 1992-2001
- Appointed by President Bush as a Federal Administrative Judge, U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS), 2001-2008
- · Advisor to every Republican President from Gerald R. Ford to George W. Bush

DOUGHERTY-Always there for you

2851 Yarrow Ave. Dougherty IA 50433

PRST STD US POSTAGE PAID Mason City, IA Permit No. 9

DOUGHERTY-Always there for you

Dear Fellow Republican,

JFK once said, "Sometimes, party loyalty asks too much." I agree with that. As a lifelong Republican, I almost always support GOP candidates. But I'm supporting Phil Dougherty for Supervisor, and I hope you will too. Phil is an integral part of a dedicated, effective board that works well together, understands OUR issues, and has held in line an 8-year freeze on our property tax rates. He is NOT a full-time, professional politician, having farmed and worked in Mason City since 1978. Phil is conscientious, honest and for decades has served as a very active community volunteer. In short, he's one of us.

In 2010, Phil fully supported my successful efforts to STOP the proposed expansion of our Board of Supervisors. Had that proposed idea become law, it would have led to bigger, more costly government — which is the LAST thing we need! Phil's republican opponent this fall is the man who proposed, and actively promoted this ill-advised idea.

So please get out and vote for Phil Dougherty, and urge your friends, neighbors, and co-workers to do so as well.

Best Regards,

Gary B. Blodgett



Gary Blodgett and Phil Dougherty